

Letter to the Editor


Dear Editor,

There is a growing need in Florida for essential services that ensure an acceptable quality of life for people with developmental disabilities and allow them to have the same life experiences as those without disabilities.
But, as our state continues to wrestle with an uncertain economy, many of those essential services are at risk.
During the month of March, (Name of local group) will hold a (press conference/rally) on (date of event) and call on all Floridians – those with abilities and those with disabilities – to make their voices heard by urging our lawmakers to support the programs and services that enable persons with developmental disabilities to reach their full potential and live independent, self-sufficient, and productive lives.
We support budget recommendations that provide additional funding for people on the Agency for Persons with Disabilities waiver waiting list. This recommendation allows individuals with the most critical needs, some of whom have been waiting for years, to begin receiving critically needed services.
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